
Joe Loewy

Please accept and include the comments supplied by the New Mexico Environmental Department
NMED.

12/22/22



Joseph Loewy

I wish to encourage the the refusal to renew the WIPP Permit in view of the fact that New Mexico
remains the ONLY state in our nation that is accepting nuclear waste. It is not only unfair to New
Mexico residents, but those of us who live along the path of transit are unduly exposed to postential
accidents or even catastrophes.

Please reject the Permit renewal!

Joseph Loewy
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